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August 14, 2015  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  

 
Re: EB-2015-0200 – Union Gas Limited – Dawn Parkway Project 

Union Gas Request for Schedule Change 
 
We are writing in support of Union Gas’ request to change Procedural Order 1 in the above noted case 
made by way of their letter of August 12, 2015.   As the Board is aware knowledgeable resources 
available to intervenors to address the numerous proceedings before the Board are limited.  Within the 
week currently contemplated for interrogatories VECC is engaged in two other proceedings with 
interrogatories due in the same week.  In addition VECC must prepare for a Technical Conference in 
another proceeding during the week in question.  Therefore the changes as proposed by Union Gas 
would assist us in managing this large concurrent work load. 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 

 
Ms. Karen Hockin, Manager Regulatory Initiatives 
khockin @uniongas.com 
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